
 

 

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 
Department of Health 

Colin M. Greene, MD, MPH P O BOX 2448 TTY 7-1-1 OR  
State Health Commissioner RICHMOND, VA 23218 1-800-828-1120 

 
          September 6, 2022 

 
  
Karen Ingersoll, Ph.D. 
Professor and Licensed Clinical Psychologist 
University of Virginia 
P. O. Box 801075 
Charlottesville, VA 22908 
 
Dear Dr. Ingersoll: 
 
  Study #:            40270 

Study Title:            The Great New Community Survey: Investigating the 
                                                          Health and Wellness of the Transgender and Gender 
                                                          Non-conforming Population Residing in Virginia 
            Principal Investigator:       Karen Ingersoll, Ph.D. 

             Type of Review:                  Continuation 
 
This letter is to advise you that the above referenced study has been re-reviewed by the Virginia 
Department of Health (VDH) Institutional Review Board (IRB) and has been approved.  
 
Since a Continuation Review form will need to be completed and returned annually for all 
ongoing research projects, a reminder letter or form will be sent to you six weeks prior to August 
15, 2023 annual review due date. A brief study summary report is to be submitted to the VDH 
IRB within 30 days of the conclusion of the research project. 
 
Should the project undergo changes (e.g., changes in the consent procedure, addition of potential 
sensitive items to research instruments, changes in treatment procedure) in the protocol or 
subject population, a modification form must be filed. 
  
On behalf of the members of the VDH IRB, I wish you well on your research project.  
 

         
                                Sincerely, 

       
 

          
                   Bethany Geldmaker, Ph. D 
                 Chair, VDH IRB 


